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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have, once again, organised Maths activity sessions for parents and carers of the children in Year 1 and Year 2.  
 
The activity sessions have been set up to give you an insight into the standard of Maths the children are expected to achieve and 
the strategies and resources we use to teach Maths in school that you might find useful to help your child. 
 
Due to the limited space we would ask that 1 parent per child attends the session, if a parent is unable to attend we would be 
happy for a grandparent or other family member to come, as we hope the sessions will be very useful. 
 
Due to the length of the sessions some of the times have been changed since the newsletter was last sent to you, therefore please 
check below for the correct dates and times for the sessions:  
 

 Monday 22nd January – 2.00 – 3.15 – Lion Class and Panda Class 

 Tuesday 23rd January -  2.00 – 3.15 – Zebra Class and Giraffe Class 

 Wednesday 24th January - 2.00 – 3.15 – Kingfisher Class and Swan Class 

 Monday 29th January -  2.00 -3.15 – Dove Class and Woodpecker Class 

 
Please complete the slip below and return it to your child’s class to enable us to ensure we have enough resources ready for each 
session. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the activity session. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 

 
V Morrissey-Pawar 
Maths Co-ordinator 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Childs name……………………………….      Class…………………………………. 

 

I will/ will not* be attending the Math Activity session with my child.  

Name of adult attending…………………………. 
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